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Computing labs in the Sciences and Rockefeller Libraries are not currently available, due to
health concerns. The MyPrint printer locations are still in operation -- see MyPrint Printer
Locations and Get Started with MyPrint for more info.

OIT provides access to a variety of software via the software download site, and
the RemoteApp service, so that you can get your computing work done remotely as needed.
 In extenuating circumstances, you may also be able to request a long-term loaner laptop
from the OIT Service Center, subject to availability.

You can click the "Subscribe" button above to receive updates.
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